Liza Phillips

As permanent residents of Narrowsburg NY, we have a legal right to access information about
policies affecting our river corridor and the health of our air and water. The DRBC is not exempt
from the federal Freedom of Information Act. We demand that the Executive Director provides the
DRBC commissioners their vote on all policy matters and make all information available to the
public as is required by law. We the public are aware of your practices and will hold you
accountable!



